

St. James Weekly Update

November 5-9, 2018

"Called To Be Our Story"

Week 10 of 20 - Term 1

Week at a Glance

Monday, November 5, 2018

• Online Interview Sign-up begins at 6:00 p.m.

Tuesday, November 6, 2018

- Popcorn for sale \$1.00 per bag
- RACE for Gr. 5 in a.m.
- Reptile visit in Gr. 1 @ 9:30 a.m.
- Class visits with Fr. Nick in p.m.

Wednesday, November 7, 2018

- Rosary Apostolate visits in a.m.
- Veteran Visit in Gr. 7 and 8 class @ 11:30 a.m.
- CSCC Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. in our school gym. All are welcome to join us.

Thursday, November 8, 2018

Friday, November 9, 2018

•

Upcoming Dates

Mon., Nov. 12 -Remembrance Day Ceremony @ 10:30 a.m. - Notice date change -CSCC Commissioning Ceremony @ 6:00 p.m. @ Joan of Arc Catholic High School. All council members are invited to attend. Childcare will be provided.

Tues., Nov. 13 -Picture Retake Day - Notice date change

Wed., Nov. 14 -Gr. 8 Orientation at St. Thomas Aquinas High School -Progress Reports sent home

Thurs., Nov. 15-Parent Teacher Interviews from 4:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

Fri., Nov. 16 -P.A. Day for Parent Teacher Interviews

Wed., Nov. 21 -Grade 8 Parent Information Night at STS

-Volleyball Tournament

Thurs., Nov. 22 -Volleyball Tournament Snow Date

The Weekly Highlights

- ✓ Parents will be able to sign-up for Parent
 Teacher/3 Way Conferences beginning Monday,
 November 5, 2018 starting at 6:00 p.m. until
 Wednesday, November 14, 2018 at 11:00 p.m.
 Information on how to sign-up using our online
 service was sent home on Thursday with
 students. Please contact the school if you have
 any questions.
- ✓ The date for our Remembrance Day Ceremony has been to changed to Monday, November 12, 2018, which is the day it is being observed. Our ceremony will begin at 10:30 a.m. Parents and family members are welcome to join us.
- ✓ We are looking for parent volunteers to help us with our Scholastic Book Fair. Our Book Fair will run from November 14 to November 19. If you have an up-to-date Criminal Background Check with VSS at the school and can help us out, please contact Mr. Nicol at the school.
- ✓ Please note that the date for our Picture Retakes has been changed to Tuesday, November 13, 2018.
- ✓ A big thank you to all the families of our St. James School Community. What amazing support you were able to provide to our local food bank during our We Scare Hunger Campaign. Our school collected 1331 items. The food bank appreciates our generous donation to help fill the pantry shelves. Thank you.

Special Intentions/Prayers

